
 

 

 
We are going to be outside this half term playing tennis!  We will have Ray, our 

brilliant tennis coach, teaching the group on the courts at Ballard School.  We’ll be 
playing games, learning forehands/backhands, hitting lots of balls and using the ball 

machine.  All delivered with Ray’s fun-loving, friendly approach! 
 

The sessions are for children with additional needs from 7 to 17 years. Parents do 
not need to stay with their child as support workers and volunteers will be there to 

help them during the session. 
 

 
 

When? Sat 15th, 22nd, 29th June, 6th & 13th July 
Where? Ballard School, Fernhill Lane, New Milton BH25 5SU 

What Time? From 10-11am 
How much? £30 for 5 sessions 

 
Please let us know if you’d like a place by Mon 3rd June then places will be allocated. 

For further information contact Lucinda Dowson, Scarf Programme Coordinator on 
07874 221249 or email scarfnewforest@gmail.com.  
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